
Did you know?

Sinterklaas has a place to sleep at our library!

Agenda:
Week  47 en 48:

Parent meetings at primary school.

5 December: 
Sinterklaas party
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Dear parents, carers,

The autumn holidays are already behind us, and we hope everyone enjoyed a nice and
relaxing time. Now that the days are getting shorter and the leaves are falling from the
trees, we are preparing for an atmospheric but busy period of the dark days. 
At school, we look forward to the cosy festivities around St Nicholas and Christmas. It is a
time of togetherness, traditions and a bit of magic, which we love to experience with the
children.
We have also started something new: we work according to the Groeikracht systematics,
which we do together with the primary school, the language classes and childcare. This
helps us focus on what is going well and where we can further improve our education.
Together, we continue to build a strong foundation in which every child can develop
optimally, both cognitively and socially-emotionally. We will keep you informed of our
steps and results in the coming months. We do this by meeting every week and working
on goals and actions that will benefit all children. We will also ask the children for advice
so that we know if our actions are effective. This term we are working across IKC
Wereldwijs on the theme of increasing active language production. Each team has
formulated a goal appropriate for their children.

We are looking forward to a beautiful and instructive period together! We will gladly
keep you informed via the wereldwijzer.

Best regards on behalf of the IKC Wereldwijs team,
Toyah Vogels 



🎄 Invitation to our coffee morning🎄

Date: Monday, 9 December
Time: 08:30 am - 09:30 am
Location: The library 

Come and join us to usher in the festive season during
a fun assembly at school. This morning's theme is:
What is Christmas, and how do we celebrate it? What
activities do we do here at IKC Wereldwijs? We also
reflect on connecting with each other. 

What can you expect?
✨ Explanation of Christmas celebration and
activities at IKC Wereldwijs.
✨ What the Christmas festival connects in different
faiths.
✨ A chance to get to know each other better.

Everyone is welcome! Coffee and tea will be ready! 
We look forward to seeing you!

Coffie morning
Arrive on time
We believe it is important for all students to be at school on time so that all
students follow the entire lesson. It is very disruptive for the teacher and the
other children if children come in during class.

The Netherlands has a compulsory education law. This means that children from
the age of 5 must attend school and be at school on time.

At the intake of new pupils, compulsory education is mentioned and the
importance of being on time. The International Language Classes information
booklet also contains this information.

The school door opens at 8.20 am. Between 8.20 and 8.30, children enter the
school.

At 8.30 the door closes. The teachers start their lessons at 8.30.
Children who are late should ring the bell. The teacher records in our system that
the child is late.

After 3 times late, the teacher contacts the parents/carers.

After 6x tardies, the teacher notifies the location leader and contacts parents.

After 9x tardies, the teacher notifies the location leader and administration. We
will make a report to the school attendance officer. He will contact you. You may
then be fined.

Together, we hope to ensure that we can start class on time. . 
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